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UPCOMING EVENTS 

Next Week (WEEK 1) 

ALL EVENTS 

Weekly Newsletter -  Issue #57.6 

F U R Z E PLATT  FOCUS 

Monday 4th February – Friday 8th February 2019 

SPORTS CALENDAR 

YEAR 8 OPTIONS EVENING 

Thank you to everyone who attended last night’s 

Year 8 Options Evening.  Please see the links below for the 

Options presentation, booklet and form.  Please ensure 

your son /daughter’s choices are returned by Monday 25
th
 

February. 

 

YEARS 11, 12  & 13  REPORTS  

The above reports have now been issued and are available 

online as usual via Go 4 Schools. The service is available 

either by going to our website www.furzeplatt.com and 

clicking on the quick link ‘Online Reporting’, or by going 

directly to Go 4 Schools www.go4schools.com and 

selecting Parents. 

Should you have any problems accessing your child’s 

report please contact me at reports@furzeplatt.net.  

Mrs K Avery, Data Manager 

 

YEAR 11 LEAVERS’ HOODIES  

LAST CHANCE TO ORDER 

Hoodies are available in a 

range of sizes and colours.  

Please order via your son/

daughter’s WisePay account. 

 

YEAR 11 PHOTOS 

Year 11 photos must be returned to Reception by Friday 1
st 

March. 

SCHOOL TERM DATES 2018/19 AND 2019/20 

Forthcoming Events 

MON 11 - THU 14 

FEBRUARY  
School Musical 7pm 

FRI 15 

FEBRUARY  
End of Term 3 

3.15pm 

finish 

MON 18 - FRI 22 

FEBRUARY  
Half Term Holidays  

Start of Term 4 (Week 2) 
8.45am 

start MON 25 

FEBRUARY    
Parents’ Community Group Meeting 

6pm - 

7pm 

FRI 1 

M ARCH  
Year 9 (Bronze) Duke of Edinburgh 

Training Day 
All Day 

TUE 5 

M ARCH  
PTFA 

6pm - 

7pm 

YEAR 8 OPTIONS PRESENTATION 

YEAR 8 OPTIONS FORM 

VIEW REPORTS 

ORDER A YEAR 11 HOODIE 

LIMITED AVAILABILITY - TICKETS ON SALE NOW 

YEAR 8 OPTIONS BOOKLET 

REFRESHMENTS AVAILABLE 

mailto:media@furzeplatt.net
http://www.furzeplatt.com/calendar/?calid=4&pid=11&viewid=10
http://www.furzeplatt.com/
https://twitter.com/furze_platt
https://www.facebook.com/furzeplattsenior/
http://www.furzeplatt.com/calendar/?calid=3&pid=11&viewid=4
http://www.furzeplatt.com
http://www.go4schools.com
mailto:reports@furzeplatt.net
http://www.furzeplatt.com/page/?title=Term+Dates&pid=184
https://docs.google.com/a/furzeplatt.net/viewer?a=v&pid=sites&srcid=ZnVyemVwbGF0dC5jb218cGFyZW50cy1kb2N1bWVudHMtZm9yLXdlZWtseS11cGRhdGV8Z3g6MTUxMjViOTY4OWQ5OWE3Yw
https://docs.google.com/a/furzeplatt.net/viewer?a=v&pid=sites&srcid=ZnVyemVwbGF0dC5jb218cGFyZW50cy1kb2N1bWVudHMtZm9yLXdlZWtseS11cGRhdGV8Z3g6NTFjN2U3ZWNjNWI3ZGFiMg
https://www.go4schools.com/parents/Login.aspx?rurl=https%3a%2f%2fwww.go4schools.com%2fparents%2fdefault.aspx%3fnla%3d0
https://www.wisepay.co.uk/store/generic/template.asp?ACT=nav&mID=322032&prev=true
https://www.furzeplatt.com/news/?pid=3&nid=1&storyid=1436
https://docs.google.com/a/furzeplatt.net/viewer?a=v&pid=sites&srcid=ZnVyemVwbGF0dC5jb218cGFyZW50cy1kb2N1bWVudHMtZm9yLXdlZWtseS11cGRhdGV8Z3g6N2FjMDUwODViYTI3MzYyNw
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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

The Performing Arts department would like to invite you to 

come and see this year's production of Little Shop of 

Horrors.  

 

Little Shop of Horrors returns to Furze Platt to take over the 

school, make sure you don't miss the opportunity to see a 

meek flower shop transform into something quite sinister.  

 

There will be four performances, Monday 11
th
, Tuesday 12

th
, 

Wednesday 13
th
 and Thursday 14

th
 February. All 

performances will begin at 7pm in the Drama department. 

 

You can purchase tickets through your child's Wisepay 

account. The event will be found in the Event wise section. 

Tickets are priced at £5 for students/children/OAPs and £10 

for adults and are on sale now. 

 

If you do not have a Wisepay account please contact 

mila.coombs@furzeplatt.net or claire.eadie@furzeplatt.net 

for tickets. 

 

Refreshments will be on sale by our PTFA, please support 

their fundraising efforts. 

 

 

Mrs A. Bradley, Head of Performing Arts 

 

LITTLE SHOP OF HORRORS COMPETITION 

WINNERS 

All week we have been setting teasers with news of Audrey 

II who has been moving around the Furze Platt area. Well 

done G Higley (Year 12),  J Hutchinson-May (Year 12) and I 

Hedges (Year 9), our eagle-eyed winners so far.  

FEED ME… 

Even our café staff got in on the ‘act’ by creating these 

delicious Little Shop of Horrors ‘Feed Me...’ cakes! 

 

BUILDING WEBCAM 

Our building work is well underway. To see the view from 

the webcam, which is refreshed every hour, please click the 

link below.  

VIEW BUILDING WEBCAM 

mailto:media@furzeplatt.net
http://www.beardweb.co.uk/webcams/G0080/latest.jpg
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WORKOUTS AT FURZE PLATT BOOTCAMP 

Some hard pairs workouts at our early morning Furze Platt 

Bootcamp, run by Mr Djaelani - Head of Dorney House, 

himself a holder of multiple Kick Boxer World Records and 

Cross-Fit enthusiast. 

Kirsty Steed and Georgia Owen (rowers) 

Liam Fitzgibbon and Josh Woodhatch (box and dumbbells)  

Ben Parrot and Dylan Gardner (crunches)  

SPORTS NEWS 

This week our Year 11 football lost 3-2 to St Crispin’s with 

notable performances from Tom Stevenson, Billy Green and 

Max Levanhagen.  

Unfortunately for all involved, the SE Schools XC 

Championships, which were to be held on Saturday 2
nd 

Feb, 

were cancelled due to poor weather conditions. 

The following were selected to represent Berkshire Schools 

at the event: 

Beth Murray (Year 12) 

Molly Sammes (Year 12) 

Adam Gambrill (Year 12) 

Frank McGrath (Year 9) 

Well done to them and thank you to Mrs Brennan for all her 

hard work. 

 

 

CHILD DEVELOPMENT 

Further to our electronic 

baby article last week, some 

more of our Child 

Development students had a 

chance to find out what it 

feels like to be pregnant 

while testing the pregnancy 

belly simulator. It may look 

far from a real belly but it 

certainly weights its 

equivalent – almost 2 

stones, which cover the 

weight of the foetus, but also 

the placenta and amniotic 

fluids supporting the unborn 

life. Pictured Lacey Rigg, who can definitely tell you that 

pregnancy is hard work! 

 

 

mailto:media@furzeplatt.net
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CURRENT VACANCIES 

COVER SUPERVISOR APPLICATION PACK 

mailto:media@furzeplatt.net
mailto:gill.dandridge@furzeplatt.net
https://www.furzeplatt.com/news/?pid=16&nid=2
https://www.furzeplatt.com/news/?pid=16&nid=2&storyid=1453
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BOOK TICKETS 

mailto:media@furzeplatt.net
https://donorbox.org/furze-platt-ptfa-quiz-night-26th-april-2019-2

